
Dear PC,  

I think that the backlash against GM foods is unreasonable and driven by a lack of education 
in what GM foods actually are. The potential benefits are extraordinary and truly have the 
opportunity to be life changing. Any detriments that people claim are a product of intellectual 
dishonesty, as there has never been a substantiated case of harm caused by a GM food in the 
history of the technology. When making the final report, please do not make non-evidence 
backed, and unscientific decisions based on the noises of people filled with irrational fear by 
groups such as Gene Ethics. Honestly, if there was mandatory labelling of GM foods, which I 
would not support, I would still just base my decision on whether to buy it based on cost and 
quality of produce. Considering the unregulated and ridiculous markup on organic products, I 
would likely end up choosing the GM product which could be grown more economically and 
more cheaply. Many of the decisions in your draft report with respect to gene technology 
seem to be in the right track in ensuring a prosperous and world-class agricultural sector in 
Australia, so I thank you for the work you do. I look forward to reading the final report. 

Ryan Ward 


